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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

The December meeting of the Eau 
Claire Transit Commission has been 

CANCELLED. 
 

The next Transit Commission meeting 
will be held Wednesday, January 

18that 6:00PM in the North 

Conference Room at City Hall, 203 S 
Farwell Street, Eau Claire, Wisconsin. 

 
For more information, please call  

Eau Claire Transit at 839-5111. 


